
Occupational Health Laboratory 

200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

May 17th, 1954. 

Mr. Steve Homulos, 
ArLing Inspector, 
Yellowknife, N. W. T. 

Dear Steve: 

455 -10 -13 

Dr, Kay would like to receive each month 
the roaster tonnages processed by Giant and Con. Ken 
Christie su sgested that I write directly to you for t' ,is 

information, Dr. Kay would certainly appreciate it if 
you would keep him up to date on this data until further 
notice. 

JPW/imw 

Kindest regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

J. P. Windish, 
Industrial Hygienist. 


